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REDUCED PRICE ORDERING WINDOWS

BE UNIFORMS RESPONDS TO COST OF LIVING CRISIS

With paying for school uniform being a struggle for a lot of parents, BE have been looking at options to
help with the affordability. From October 2023 we will be launching Reduced Price Ordering Windows
allowing parents the option to purchase their uniforms online with a 20% discount. Orders will be
batched and delivered within 28 days of the window closure. There will be 3 windows in operation
from the 1st October to 19th May.

We would encourage schools and parents alike to publicise the dates below as much as possible and
advise all parents to order within these windows to benefit from the reduced pricing.

REDUCED PRICE ORDERING WINDOW DATES

AUTUMN WINTER SPRING

Opens Sunday 1st October Opens Friday 15th December Open Monday 22nd April
Closes Sunday 15th October Closes Sunday 7th January Closes Sunday 19th May

ALL ORDERS DELIVERED WITHIN 28 DAYS OF WINDOW CLOSURE

PLAN AHEAD!& SAVE MONEY!



